
From: Cherry, Brian K
Sent: 8/9/2010 4:49:28 PM
To: 'agc@cpuc.ca.gov' (agc@cpuc.ca.gov); 'ner@cpuc.ca.gov' (ner@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: Fw: Report to be Released Monday - Ensuring a Clean, Modem Electric Generating 

Fleet while Maintaining Electric System Reliability

For your reading pleasure

From: Lavinson, Melissa A ______
To: 'Lavinson, Melissa A'; Bedwell, Ed; Hapner, Dede; Kauss, Kent; [Redacted 
(Law); Krausse, Mark; Hertzog, Brian; Cherry, Brian K; Affonsa, Deborah; Pulling, Wendy 
Cc: Pruett, Greg S.; Park, Hyun; I Redacted 
Kline, Steven L.; McFadden, Nancy; I Redacted 1 
Sent: Mon Aug 09 07:58:40 2010 
Subject: RE: Report to be Released Monday - Ensuring a Clean, Modern Electric Generating Fleet while 
Maintaining Electric System Reliability

] Busterud, John

); Hogle, Jessica; I Redacted]; I Redacted

All —

Here is the report.

Melissa

From: Lavinson, Melissa A
Sent: Sunday, August 08, 2010 9:03 PM ______
To: Bedwell, Ed; Hapner, Dede; Kauss, Kent; I Redacted 
Hertzog, Brian; Cherry, Brian K; Affonsa, Deborah; Pulling, Wendy 
Cc: Pruett, Greg S.; Park, Hyun; I Redacted ~
Kline, Steven L.; McFadden, Nancy; [Redacted I 
Subject: Report to be Released Monday - Ensuring a Clean, Modern Electric Generating Fleet while 
Maintaining Electric System Reliability

1 Busterud, John (Law); Krausse, Mark;

]; Hogle, Jessica; I Redacted 1;I; | Redacted

All —

On Monday, an analysis will be released by M.J. Bradley and Associates (MJBA) 
and The Analysis Group that was conducted on behalf of the Clean Energy Group's

SB GT&S 0004013
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Clean Air Policy Initiative. PG&E, along with Calpine, Exelon, Constellation, Entergy, 
Public Service Enterprise Group, National Grid and NextEra Energy are all members 
of the Clean Energy Group's Clean Air Policy Initiative. The report is titled Ensuring 
a Clean, Modern Electric Generating Fleet while Maintaining Electric System 
Reliability . The report was prepared in response to EPA's upcoming 
regulations that primarily affect coal-fired power plants and the potential impact of 
these regulations on electric reliability. The report concludes that without threatening 
electric reliability, the industry is well-positioned to respond to the EPA ' s proposed 
road map provided that the EPA and other public and private actors take practical 
steps to plan for the implementation of these regulations. The report is intended to 
be a constructive way to engage with stakeholders and policymakers on the relevant 
policies. We expect the report will be well received by the environmental community, 
the Administration, Chairwoman Boxer (Senator Boxer chairs the Senate 
Environment and Public Works Committee), and Chairman Waxman (Congressman 
Waxman chairs the House Energy and Commerce Committee).

Attached, please find a copy of the press release that will be issued by MJBA and 
The Analysis Group. Following its release, the report authors will be scheduling 
meetings with the Administration, members of Congress, EPA and other stakeholders 
to discuss the findings.

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions or comments.

Regards

Melissa
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